
 

 Granby Public Schools Food Service: Lunch Charging Procedures  
The District strongly discourages meal charges, but understands that an occasional emergency makes it necessary. The 

District policy for charged meals is as follows:  

 
Elementary students, grades K thru 5: will be allowed to charge three (3) reimbursable meals. No al la carte items are 

to be charged.  

(1) The School Food Service will inform students when they have begun charging.  

(2) After the 3rd charge, the parents will be contacted by food services. In addition account low balance notices will be  

sent out on a weekly basis. Students should bring in a bag lunch until the balance is paid in full.  

 

Middle School students, grades 6 thru 8: will be allowed to charge only one (1)  

reimbursable meal. No al la carte items are to be charged.  

(1) After the 1st charge, until the balance is paid in full, the student  

should bring in a bag lunch or the student will receive an alternate meal consisting of a cheese sandwich, milk & fruit for 

$1.00. Parents will be notified by food services.  

 
High School students, grades 9 thru 12: Charging is not allowed.  

 


